
 

Hopi Tribal Housing Authority 
Solar Project 2022 

HTHA will assist qualifying families with purchasing Solar Equipment to deter 
the spread of COVID-19. 

 
HTHA will assist Hopi village residents that do not have electricity with the  

purchase of a solar equipment for their home.  

This is on a First come first serve basis. 

To obtain application contact the HTHA at 928-737-2800 and submit  

application to HTHA P.O. Box 906, Polacca, AZ  86042, via email or at  

Administration drop box (located at main entrance). For more information or 
questions please contact HTHA at 928-737-2800 or Thana Leslie at 928-737-

2802, 928-221-7069, or email tleslie@htha.org.  

HTHA staff are on limited work schedule.  


